
 
In Our Prayers 

Our homebound: Harold Hiser, John 
Tranbarger and Gusta Zweerink. 

 

CELEBRATING A BIRTHDAY 

Lyla Robertson, October 22 

Janet Walkinshaw, October 27 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 15 

Session Meeting, 6:00pm 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17 

Choir, 7:00pm 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 28 

All Saints Service 

 

Van Driver: Jason Hutchins 

Nursery: Heather & Jeremy Heslin 

Sound: Garry Hill 

Building Monitor: Nancy Hackett 

Greeter: Norm Meester 
 

Ongoing Missions: 
Food Pantry 
Meals on Wheels 
Rare Breed meals 
Ronald McDonald House meals 
 
 

The Food Pantry needs: 

Cereal      Jelly 

Crackers      Peanut Butter 

Spaghetti       

 

 

 

Crosslines will again 
collect lightly to 
moderately used 
coats for both 
children and adults in 

need of protection against the cold this 
winter.  We will take the coats to Glo 
cleaners for free cleaning prior to delivery 

to Crosslines. 
 

Last Week: 

We collected $6.46 which 
means as a congregation 
we have 43.1 doctors or 
dentists 

 

This week’s challenge: 

5¢ for each pair of gloves you own 
 

Next Week’s challenge: 
2¢ for each medicine you take 

 

 

We will be hosting Trunk or Treat again on 
Halloween.  Please see Regina if you are 
interested in having a trunk this year!  It is a 
lot of fun!  Donations of individually wrapped 
candy are also greatly appreciated!  
 
The youth are serving lunch following 
worship today.  They are taking donations to 
raise funds for triennium next summer. 

 

Hillcrest Presbyterian Church 
833-1746 

hillcrestchurch@gmail.com 
www.hillcrestpcs.com 

Follow @hillcrestpcs on Twitter 
 

Information for Rev. Jack Cormack 
Phone: 417-920-6062 

            E-mail: bsfarm.jc@gmail.com 
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